
Thursday 2  Octobernd

We are holding a cake sale at morning break time.
In order for it to run successfully and raise lots of

money for our charity, we are asking for cake
donations. Any cakes need to be brought to school

on the morning of Thursday 2  OCtober. nd

Children wishing to buy a cake will need to bring £1
to school with them. 

THANK YOU!


